
 

  

 

13 December 2021 

Sharon Chapman & Dian Ewen 

Waverley Studio College 

470 Belchers Lane 

Birmingham 

B9 5SX 

 

Sent via email 

 

Dear Staff, Children and Parents, 

I am writing to thank you for supporting our clients with your contribution 

towards the Shoe Box Appeal. This was a very special gesture. 

Contributions of all sorts make a real difference in helping us to support 

and empower vulnerable migrants in the UK. Previous donations have 

enabled us to provide emergency bus/train travel to safety for victims of 

slavery, shoes for new asylum arrivals and one-off emergency B&B 

accommodation for destitute people.  

The support of individuals like yourselves makes it possible for our 

organisation to make the lives of our beneficiaries a bit easier. It’s people 

like you who make such a difference to the futures of the most vulnerable 

members of our communities.  

We would love to keep you informed about the work we do, and so would 

like to add you to our mailing list but we require your permission to do so. If 

you would like to keep in contact with us by email or by post, please 

confirm this by sending your preferences and your contact details to 

fundraising@migranthelpuk.org or let us know by phone or letter. You can 

request to be removed from our mailing list in the same way at any time. 

Thank you once again for your donation. 

Kind regards 

Caroline O’Connor 

Chief Executive Officer 
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